BONNER

ELEMENTARY

S.D.M.C. Minutes

September 26, 2023
Agenda: 3:20pm-4:10pm

Welcome SDMC members
Introduction/Celebrations

NES-A Model Introduction for 22-24
Final statements

Home of the Triumphant Tigers

Attending:

Klinger Casquete, Claudia Margetusakis, Sonia Recendiz (Absent), Jenna Robertson, Maria Garza, Sara
Trevino, Ana Karen Sarmiento, Linda Chen Phillip Masterson (Absent), Barbara Zamarron (Post
Meeting)

Minutes:

Mr. Casquete initiated the meeting by greeting the SDMC members and thanking them for
attending the meeting today. He, then, asked for members to share any celebration at the
personal or professional level. Mr. Casquete explained to the members that during
today’s session we will focus on the principal’s and assistant principals’ evaluation
system, LEAD. Mr. Casquete explained that it was important for all members to pay close
attention to the forthcoming information as they will be asked to provide some feedback
about the leader’s appraisal system. Mr. Casquete reminded the members that
Superintendent Miles will be conducting two informal question and answer sessions
about the LEAD system for any member on Tuesday, September 26th at 5:30 p.m. and on
Thursday, September 28th at 5:30 p.m. Mr. Casquete explained that he would share the
power point for future reference. The SDMC committee started to watch the Video about
the LEAD system.

After watching the video, Mrs. Casquete asked the committee members to provide their
feedback and impression about the system. They concluded that the system would hold,
not only the administration accountable, but also all campus personnel. The system will
help us work together, as a unit, if we want to be successful. Itis a hard work every day
but at the end we expect better outcomes.

Mr. Casquete encouraged all members to attend the SDMC sessions that Superintendent
Miles would hold within the following two days. Mr. Casquete also mentioned that there
would be a survey coming up soon for members to provide feedback on LEAD.

Mr. Casquete concluded the meeting by praising new members of the SDMC, faculty and
stuff for their perseverance and dedication to help our students, teachers,
administrators, and paraprofessional make a successful transition to the NES-A Model.
He mentioned that other members of the committee will be provided minutes and
information. Meeting was adjourned at 5:30pm.




